Sen. Linda Newell, Chairman Ms. Georgianna Contiguglia Ms. Marilyn Eddins Ms. Friday Green Mr. Richard Lee Ms. Cindi Markwell



Mr. Edward C. Nichols Mr. Kevin Patterson Ms. Jil Rosentrater Ms. Diann Sill Rep. Amy Stephens Mr. Doug Walter

CAPITOL BUILDING ADVISORY COMMITTEE

State Capitol Building, Room 029 Denver, CO 80203-1784 (303) 866-3521

November 16, 2012

Senator Bob Bacon, Chair Capital Development Committee State Capitol Building Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Senator Bacon:

On October 19, 2012, the Capitol Building Advisory Committee (advisory committee) approved a proposal to install a bicycle rack at the southwest entrance to the State Capitol building. This proposal is being forwarded to the Capital Development Committee for approval pursuant to Section 24-82-108 (3)(h)(I)(A), C.R.S.

Mr. Richard Lee, Manager of Capitol Complex, Department of Personnel and Administration, requested the advisory committee's approval for the installation of an additional bicycle rack. He explained that the Legislative Management Team asked for a rack at this location. The proposed bicycle rack is called a wave rack, the same style as existing racks in place at the southeast and northwest entrances to the Capitol building. It can hold up to seven bicycles. The advisory committee unanimously approved this request, and we hope it meets with your approval as well.

Sincerely,

Longrame Conteguella
Georgianna Contiguella

Acting Chair, Capitol Building Advisory Committee

c: Kori Donaldson, Legislative Council Staff Julia Jackson, Legislative Council Staff